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Top DEP Stories 
 
Times News: Kidder recycling decision tip of coming crisis  
https://www.tnonline.com/kidder-recycling-decision-tip-coming-crisis 
 
Erie Times: Erie County Council takes aim at Erie Coke 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190411/erie-county-council-takes-aim-at-erie-coke 
 
Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Conservation work in need of funding  
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/conservation-work-in-need-of-funding/ 
 
Gant Daily: County grants SALDO waiver for Medera Dollar General Store 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/04/10/county-grants-saldo-waiver-for-madera-dollar-general-store/ 
 
Shamokin News Item: Shamokin Twp:  DEP sewage planning approval granted for Martz subdivision 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/shamokin-twp-addresses-fire-co-workers-comp-
fund/article ecf41e44-3529-5060-828b-7cc7ffe343f3.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Zerbe Twp. discusses sewer delinquencies, recycling 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/zerbe-twp-adopts-noise-ordinance-will-enforce-address-
signage/article a302da1a-8f03-56e8-b1e8-6418e642a771.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: South Centre sewer still a proposal 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/040919/page/4/story/south-centre-sewer-still-a-
proposal 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyoming County Commissioner candidates face off at forum 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
11/Front Page/Wyoming County Commissioner Candidates Face Off at.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Council hopes to reinstate Laceyville’s Police Department; water company 
supervisor resigns, disputes use of Act 13 funds 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
11/Local News/Council Hopes to Reinstate Laceyvilles Police Depa.html 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Conservation work in need of funding  
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/conservation-work-in-need-of-funding/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Commissioners mull over $5.4 million landfill contract 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/commissioners-mull-over-5-4-million-landfill-
contract/ 
 



Lancaster Newspapers: Wolf’s plan could aid infrastructure (letter) 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters to editor/wolf-s-plan-could-aid-infrastructure-
letter/article f14fb9f4-5bd3-11e9-a1e5-ffe69d101bf0.html  
 
WTAJ: Wolf administration tours blighted properties 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/wolf-administration-tours-blighted-properties/1919439213 
 
Sharon Herald: County official rejects Pa. plan: Matt McConnell says governor's tax on gas drillers will 
stunt growth 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/county-official-rejects-pa-plan-matt-mcconnell-says-governor-
s/article e4e75f6c-5cca-11e9-a2bb-ebd2e88166c8.html 
 
Air 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Former bowling alley to become concrete plant 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
04/Front Page/Former Bowling Alley to Become Concrete Plant.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Council to increase water/sewer bills 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/council-to-increase-water-sewer-
bills/article bfa279d5-567c-577f-a2c0-8d9341ffc9c2.html 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Advisory committee approves controversial emissions regulation offered by 
Wolf administration 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/advisory-committee-approves-controversial-emissions-
regulation-offered-by-wolf-administration/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Indiana Gazette: A Green Real Deal, for real results 
https://www.indianagazette.com/opinion/columnists/a-green-real-deal-for-real-
results/article fb9eaf9d-2d47-5258-8029-6b6947c737dd.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Apple takes step toward curbing climate-warming emissions from its supply chain 
https://triblive.com/news/wire-stories/apple-takes-step-toward-curbing-climate-warming-emissions-
from-its-supply-chain/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Fish and Boat Commission officer is more than just the tanker driver 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
04/Sports/Hes More than Just The Tanker Driver.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Nominees sought for Leopold Conservation Award 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
11/Local News/Nominees Sought for Leopold Conservation Award.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Sayre trail project receives state grant 



http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
11/Local News/Sayre Trail Project Receives State Grant.html 
 
Endeavor-News: Neglecting environmental stewardship will exact a heavy toll (Wolf Tracks Outdoor 
Column) 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/wolf-tracks-185/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Conservation District mulls purchase of no-till corn planter 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/conservation-district-mulls-purchase-of-no-till-corn-
planter/article 4938a5c7-144f-54a5-8de4-52f7593190ee.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Outdoors: Hunters split on deer season start date 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190412/outdoors-hunters-split-on-deer-season-start-date 
 
WJAC: Fish and Boat Commisson offers free app 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/fish-and-boat-commisson-offers-free-app  
 
WJAC: Sportsmen For The Future calls for independent deer assessment to better assess CWD risk 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/sportsmen-for-the-future-calls-for-independent-deer-assessment-to-
better-assess-cwd-risk 
 
Times Observer: Warding off wildfires 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/04/warding-off-wildfires/ 
 
Times Observer: Pandas, Elephants and Turtles plant Arbor Day Tree 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/04/pandas-elephants-and-turtles-plant-arbor-
day-tree/ 
 
The Derrick: OC council hears about several recreation matters 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/oc-council-hears-about-several-recreation-
matters/article 4a5eba9c-c3d0-56b4-aba3-de5597b48361.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Nuclear bailout is a terrible deal for electricity customers | Opinion 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/04/nuclear-bailout-is-a-terrible-deal-for-electricity-
customers-opinion.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Geisinger, PPL to give away LED light bulbs on April 17 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/geisinger-ppl-to-give-away-led-light-bulbs-on-
april/article 8230a93f-a832-5a47-90f5-171e6eac9176.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Senator proposes short-term funding for communities hit by power plant 
closures 
https://www.cpbj.com/senator-proposes-short-term-funding-communities-hit-power-plant-closures/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Political fight begins over bill to rescue Pennsylvania nuclear industry 



https://www.witf.org/news/2019/04/political-fight-begins-over-bill-to-rescue-pennsylvania-nuclear-
industry.php 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Commissioners OK tax appeals for cogen plants 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/commissioners-ok-tax-appeals-for-cogen-plants/article 08bef0d0-
5cd5-11e9-a597-5796fc82113b.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Envisioned future 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/04/12/Envisioned-future/stories/201904120056 
 
Observer-Reporter: You could feel the energy at W&J conference 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/you-could-feel-the-energy-at-w-j-
conference/article 2d322b28-57e2-11e9-8d5e-67f0176cedf6.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Energy savings driving $1.7 million CamTran renovation 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/energy-savings-driving-million-camtran-renovation/article 1f2204d0-
5cd4-11e9-9139-3330547926c3.html 
 
WESA: Gas, Nuclear Lobbies Butt Heads As Senate Takes Up Nuclear-Rescue Bill 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/gas-nuclear-lobbies-butt-heads-senate-takes-nuclear-rescue-bill 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Fuel spill cleanup in Union County rescheduled 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-fuel-spill-cleanup-in-union-county-
rescheduled/article f9a9e7be-5a07-11e9-8456-7fa34c4ff4d2.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Kulpmont Mill work estimated to be done by June 1 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/kulpmont-mill-work-estimated-to-be-done-by-
june/article be96deac-3d4f-5394-b69f-46435d04356f.html 
 
WPXI: Community wants to develop hazardous waste site near school 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/hazardous-waste-community-wants-to-develop-hazardous-
waste-site-near-school/938841357 
 
Mining 
 
Bloomberg Environment: Senate Dems Launch Bid to Extend Abandoned Mine Cleanup Funding 
https://news.bloombergenvironment.com/environment-and-energy/senate-dems-launch-bid-to-
extend-abandoned-mine-cleanup-funding 
 
US News: Senate Confirms Former Lobbyist David Bernhardt as Interior Head 
https://www.usnews.com/news/national-news/articles/2019-04-11/senate-confirms-former-lobbyist-
david-bernhardt-as-interior-head  
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Pa. U.S. Sens. Bob Casey, Pat Toomey split on vote to confirm Trump’s new 
Interior secretary  



https://www.penncapital-star.com/government-politics/pa-u-s-sens-bob-casey-pat-toomey-split-on-
vote-to-confirm-trumps-new-interior-secretary/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Republican Herald: Lawmakers suggest other site for compressor 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/lawmakers-suggest-other-site-for-compressor-1.2468907 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Trump executive order could affect future of stalled Constitution Pipeline 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/04/trump-executive-order-could-affect-future-of-stalled-constitution-
pipeline.php 
 
Daily American: The summer gas hike is here; gas prices climb above $3 per gallon 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/the-summer-gas-hike-is-here-gas-prices-climb-
above/article 89161f32-9830-5c44-b8b3-7672de3d8731.html 
 
WESA: Stalled Constitution Pipeline One Target Of Trump’s New Executive Order On Oil And Gas 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/stalled-constitution-pipeline-one-target-trump-s-new-executive-order-oil-
and-gas 
 
Post-Gazette: Chevron buying Anadarko for $33B as crude prices rise 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2019/04/12/Chevron-buying-
Anadarko-for-33B-as-crude-prices-rise/stories/201904120079 
 
Fortune: 'Bomb Trains.' Trump's Plan to Ship Natural Gas by Rail Raises Alarm 
http://fortune.com/2019/04/11/trump-natural-gas-ship-rail/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Gas prices could be significantly higher in Allegheny County this summer 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190411/gas-prices-could-be-significantly-higher-in-allegheny-
county-this-summer 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Panel: NGL storage key to next step of region's petrochemical development 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/04/11/panengl-storage-key-to-next-step-of-
regions.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Klaber's Viewpoint: Infrastructure challenges we should tackle 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/04/12/klabers-viewpoint-infrastructure-
challenges-we.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Following closure, Equitrans agrees to repair damaged E. Finley road 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/following-closure-equitrans-agrees-to-repair-damaged-
e-finley-road/article 25d4dbaa-5c7e-11e9-b0c7-f72bad10046b.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Post-Gazette: WTO upholds South Korean ban on Fukushima seafood 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/04/12/WTO-upholds-South-Korean-ban-
on-Fukushima-seafood/stories/201904120069 



 
Vector Management 
 
Times Observer: Lyme laws advance 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/04/lyme-laws-advance/ 
 
Waste 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Commissioners mull over $5.4 million landfill contract 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/04/commissioners-mull-over-5-4-million-landfill-
contract/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Patton gets spring cleanup help from contractor 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/patton-gets-spring-cleanup-help-from-contractor/article a03b570e-
5cb3-11e9-bce1-73e615be93cc.html 
 
Daily American: Somerset Township spring cleanup registration 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-township-spring-cleanup-
registration/article 48ef5b68-5f2c-5283-9101-77f3d040f8dc.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Mt. Lebanon struggling with recycling changes 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/04/11/Mt-Lebanon-Council-glass-
recycling/stories/201904110026 
 
Tribune-Review: 3rd recycling event set for Lower Burrell 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/third-recycling-event-set-for-lower-burrell/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Community cleanups planned in Brackenridge, Harrison, Tarentum 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/community-cleanups-planned-in-brackenridge-harrison-
tarentum/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Washington plans cleanup day 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/washington-plans-cleanup-day/article ad784804-5c7d-
11e9-bf92-3beef1a3ceed.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Plan may bring recycling to north 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/041019/page/1/story/plan-may-bring-recycling-to-north 
 
ABC27: 'Zero waste' bills would place limits on plastic straws, bags 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/-zero-waste-bills-would-place-limits-on-plastic-straws-
bags/1918560922 
 
Water 
 
Shamokin News Item: Ralpho Township hears about runoff issue, request for water line waiver 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/ralpho-township-looking-to-crack-down-on-
speeders/article 9512a533-4260-5bf7-937b-5c53a1132727.html 
 



Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Map site offers flood warning; software forecasts river’s overflow in local 
risk zones 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/041019/page/1/story/map-site-offers-flood-warning  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Laceyville water supervisor resigns 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-04-
04/Front Page/Laceyville Water Supervisor Resigns.html 
 
Endeavor News: Protect our trout streams (LTE) 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/protect-our-trout-streams/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Curwensville Municipal Authority awards bid for State Street project 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-municipal-authority-awards-bid-for-state-street-
project/article e0c987c8-eff5-5bc8-81eb-141ede7d94c0.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Kernsville Dam removal is best course of action 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-kernsville-dam-removal-is-best-course-of-action 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: South Middleton Township supervisors consider stormwater district for Westgate only 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/boiling springs/south-middleton-township-
supervisors-consider-stormwater-district-for-westgate-only/article 3b2883ba-4062-5f8d-9bb6-
f75ac2eaf1d9.html 
 
ABC27: Water main improvement underway in Dauphin County 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/water-main-improvement-underway-in-dauphin-
county/1914901194 
 
Daily American: General authority continues talks on Hooversville water project 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/general-authority-continues-talks-on-
hooversville-water-project/article b1a29ba8-3b7d-50f3-9478-898cab6d58c0.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Salem to overhaul big farm, solar rules 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/041019/page/1/story/salem-to-overhaul-big-farm-solar-
rules 
 
WHYY: Still reeling from 2018 rainfall, Pa. farmers offered emergency USDA loan 
https://whyy.org/articles/still-reeling-from-2018-rainfall-pa-farmers-offered-emergency-usda-loan/ 
 
York Daily Record: Here's why there are so many sinkholes around the West Manchester Town Center 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2019/04/11/why-so-many-sinkholes-around-west-manchester-
town-center-former-mall-route-30/3439446002/ 
 
Daily American: Wet 2018 dampens PennDOT's budget; projects announced for 2019 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/wet-dampens-penndot-s-budget-projects-
announced-for/article 6672b07c-d818-57cd-8ec4-a87808ff415f.html 
 



Beaver County Times: Work underway to repair trenches at Brush Creek Park 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190411/work-underway-to-repair-trenches-at-brush-creek-park 


